
Lung Cancer & Mesothelioma  

Support Group 

 

Our group is for patients and relatives affected by lung cancer or 

mesothelioma.  

We meet at Hopton Village Hall every six months where we have 

speakers, quizzes or various entertainment (we are always open to 

suggestions). We have a Christmas lunch at the Pier Hotel and meet 

socially for days out throughout the year, such as boat trips on the 

Broads and Christmas outings. Meetings are informal and fun, where 

you will receive a warm and friendly welcome. 

Emma, the lung cancer nurse, is present at meetings if patients want to 

talk to them briefly but our group is a social one, and this is the focus 

our patients have told us they want.  We do not sit around and talk 

about their illness. The nurses are more than happy to speak to 

patients or relatives in more detail about clinical issues during office 

hours Monday-Friday on 01493 452047.   

Our group is funded by raffles at the Hopton sessions, fundraising and 

donations. Any donations can be made payable to ‘Lung Cancer Support 

Group’ and would be gratefully received. Funds go towards the cost of 

the hall and subsidising trips.  

If you wish to be removed from the mailing list 

please ring us on 01493 453482. 
 

Emma, Laura, Emily, Gordon, Gina and Lynsey, the lung cancer and 

mesothelioma team. 


